
PSGSL Meeting Minutes 
August 2, 2016 

Present: Board: Ross Benson, Keith Fenton, Stephen Gomes, Vicky Harrison 
Teams: Rounders (Jeff),  Greyhounds (Rick), RoadRunnerZ (Martin), Dynamite 

(Arlene), Gorillas C (Casey), Heartthrobs (Steve L), StreetBar (Kevin), 
Green Team,  Gorillas D (Scott), Retros (Ray) 

Absent: Phillip Garrett 

1. Review June Meeting  Minutes – Keith Fenton 
Arlene Accepts, Casey 2nd 

2. Treasurers Report  – Vicky Harrison 
We have money allocated in the budget for a few items for which we have not yet 
been billed (BLD, City of PS).  Overall financial picture of league still excellent  
Arlene Accepts, Jeff 2nd  

3. Fall Season – Ross Benson 
The Fall Season will once again be held at BLD.  Opening Day for the fall is October 
2 and we will play until mid-December.  Final Schedule TBD based on number of 
teams.  All teams must be registered and sponsor fees paid by 9/27.  All rosters 
must have a minimum of 11 players.  Forfeit fee of $30 for first offense and $45 
after will be enforced.  You ARE allowed to pick up players in the fall so really no 
excuses for forfeits.  If any teams need players please reach out to the board for 
assistance. 

4. New Web Site/Registration-Vicky 
The new web site is open and open to coaches for registering teams and 
sending invitations to players.  Please contact board with any technical 
difficulties or if assistance is needed. 

5. World Series –Ross 
Ross will be getting WS T-Shirts to coaches either before series or they will 
be shipped to Austin.  5 teams representing Palm Springs at World Series 
Rounders, Greyhounds, RoadRunnerz, Gorillas D and Heartthrobs.   

6. NAGAAA Meetings-Steve 
Steve will be attending meetings in Austin.  There was discussion of a number of 
NAGAAA Agenda items.  League agreed to vote on retaining current C Division home 
run rule.  All other topics, while discussed, will be left up to delegate after hearing 
all related debate. 

7. Turkey Shootout-Jeff Hermann 



    Shootout to be held one week earlier than in years past.  This year’s event will be 
the weekend BEFORE Thanksgiving, November 19-20.  Host hotel still being discussed, 
possibility of Saguaro being used as they have reached out to Phillip Garrett to discuss.  
Pricing increase to cover added expense of playing tournament at BLD still keeps this 
tournament on the low end of the spectrum price-wise 

 8. Old Business 
None 

 9. New Business 
    Palm Springs Senior League is looking to have games against a C Division and D 
Division team   from PSGSL this fall.  The Senior League is also looking for a 
scorekeeper for their league this fall.  This paid position is for Saturday and Sunday 
AM.  Please contact Rick Kulak if interested and he can put you in touch with correct 
people. 

Meeting Adjourned 6:52 (Rick & Arlene) 

Next Meeting 9/6/16  6:00PM  Hunters            
Keith Fenton     Secretary       


